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Lettre circulaire No 4216/Add.2 
1er juin 2020 

 
 
Destinataires : Tous les Membres de l'OMI 

Organisations intergouvernementales 
Organisations non gouvernementales bénéficiant du statut consultatif 

 
Objet : Communication du Gouvernement de la République islamique d'Iran 
 
 
Le Gouvernement de la République islamique d'Iran a envoyé la communication ci-jointe*, 
datée du 28 mai 2020, en demandant qu'elle soit diffusée par l'Organisation. 
 
 

*** 

 
*  En anglais seulement. 



In The Name Of God 

Ministry of Road & Urban Development 

Ports and Maritime Organization 

No.1, Shahidi St., Shahid Haghani, Exp. way, Vanak Sq., Tehran, Iran, Postal Code: 15186631111, Tel: +98 (21) 84931 

Fax: +98 (21) 88651191, P. O. Box: 15875-6377 & 15875-6316, Website: www.pmo.ir, Email: info@pmo.ir 

No.: 8783/Exp/99 

Date: 28/5/2020 

Ref.:  

H.E. Mr. Kitack Lim 

Secretary-General of International Maritime Organization (IMO) 

Subject: Measures to Address Covid-19  

His Excellency, 

This is to refer to the Circular Letter No.4216, and inform you that as the Covid-
19 Pandemic continues, and in order to properly control and address it, all 
matters related to surveys, inspections, certification and/or renewal of statutory 
certificates, including the CLC, BCLC, Wreck Removal, ISSC, DOC of safety 
management companies that are issued by the Ports and Maritime Organization 
(PMO) as the duly authorized maritime administration of the Islamic Republic of 
Iran, statutory certificates issued by recognized organizations on behalf of this 
administration, and the seafarers’ documents and certificates, which need to be 
available on board vessels in accordance with IMO circular No. FAL.2/Circ.131, 
MEPC.1/Circ.873, MSC.1/Circ.1586 and LEG.2/Circ.3, dated 19 July 2017, and 
which will expire by March, April and May 2020, are hereby extended until 
31.07.2020 . 

I would therefore like to ask the Secretariat to kindly have this issue 
communicated to all Member States of IMO. 

I appreciate your valuable attention and efforts in advance. 

M. Rastad

Deputy Minister of Roads and Urban Development and 
Managing Director  

Ports and Maritime Organization
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